
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: DLA/793.JCP 

10 February 2023 

 

Dear Families 

We are pleased to announce that the tickets are now on sale for the school performance of 

Matilda.  The performances are on Tuesday 14th, Wednesday 15th and Friday 17th of 

March.  Friends of Stowmarket High School will be there offering refreshments during the interval 

(please bring some change) and there will be a competition to win a chocolate Fudge Cake. 

 

Click here to purchase tickets 
 

Kind regards 

 
 
 

Mr D Lee-Allan 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/stowmarket-high-school

